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March 31, 2020

There is one new confirmed positive case of COVID-19 in Calhoun County as of Tuesday, March
31, 2020.

This makes a total of 7 confirmed positive cases in Calhoun County.

TAKE STEPS TO PROTECT YOURSELF AND OTHERS
We want people to think about how their actions can put others at risk.

People should only leave their house for essential activities, which include getting medical supplies,
going to the doctor, going to work if you are considered an essential employee or getting groceries.

Voluntary compliance is our goal.
As Governor Abbott stated in the Executive Order he issued in accordance with Federal Guidelines

to Mitigate Spread of COVID-19 in Texas on March 19, 2020, “the more that people reduce their
public contact, the sooner COVID-19 will be contained.”

Since

Richard H. Meyer
Calhoun County Judge
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